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AIMINISTRATIVE COMMITTEE-----Members of the Administrative Committee are asked to 
meet in Room 227 Science Addition Friday, October 27, at 2:30 p.m. (R. W. Darland) 

SENATE MEETING-----A meeting of the University Senate will be held at 3:30 p.m. 
Thursday, November 2, 1961, in Murphy Hall Auditorium, Minneapolis campus. 

WINTER QUARTER ADVISEMENT-----for students currently enrolled at UMD commences on 
Monday, November 13, and runs through Friday, November 17. Further information 
concerning advisement will be sent to faculty members by Moy Gum. 

Registration will take place on Wednesday, November 22, in the Physical 
Education Building. Registration permits and materials are available to students 
beginning Friday, November 10, in Room 130 Kirby Student Center. These materials 
must be obtained before seeing adVisers. It is imperative that advisement be 
completed during the scheduled days. No students will be permitted to complete 
registration on November 22 unless they have previously obtained the approval of 
their adviser and have the adviser's signature. (H. w. Archerd) 

ADVISERS OF STUDENT TEACHERS-----Please instruct all student teachers for winter 
quarter, 1962 to pick up class cards in Main 213 on Monday, November 20, or Tues-
day, November 21, between 8 a.m. and 2 p.m. The student must have with him his 
program card signed by his adviser. (Hubert M. Loy, Director, Student Teaching) 

FACULTY SUMMER RESEARCH APPOINTMENTS-----November 17, 1961, is the last date for 
submitting a request to Dean Bryce Crawford, Jr., of the Graduate School in Minne-
apolis, for a 1962 Summer Research Appointment. Detailed instructions are avail-
able in each division and department office, as well as in the Office of the 
Academic Dean. (T. W. Chamberlin) 

FACULTY OFFICE HOURS-----It is requested that all faculty members post outside 
their doors a listing of office hours so students will know the times when they 
may consult with faculty members. (R. W. Darland) 

LAND-GRANT CENTENNIAL-----Ruth Palmer has been appointed Coordinator for Land-Grant 
Centennial activities at UMD. She will be assisted by the University Relations 
Committee and the officers of the Student Association. (R. W. Darland) 

PEACE CORPS-----Armas Tamminen has been appointed UMD Coordinator and Adviser for 
the Peace Corps. (R. W. Darland) 

COMMUNITY CHEST-----UMD's quota in the 1961 Community Chest campaign was set at 
$3200. A total of $3175.64, or 99% of the quota, was raised. If cards now out 
are returned and the contributions continue, the goal of 100% should not be 
difficult to reach. UMD contributors are to be complimented on their prompt 
response and, in many instances, generous giving. (R. W. Darland) 

POETRY READINGS-----The fall series of poetry readings presented by the English 
Department are being held Wednesday afternoons at 4:30 p.m. in Room 314 Humanities 
Building. Students, faculty, and the public are invited to attend. Check the 
Calendar of Events for specific dates and the faculty members who will read. 
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ARTIST DIES-----Max Weber, 80, one of the pioneers in modern art in the U.S. and a 
student of Matisse, died October 5, 1961, at his home in Great Neck, Long Island. 
Mr. Weber taught at The State Normal School at Duluth from 1903 to 1905 and re-
turned to UMD as Visiting Artist during the 1951 summer session. (R. D. Miller) 

NEWEST ARRIVAL-----Mr. and Mrs. Ralph A. Romano are the parents of a baby boy, 
Kevin Harold, born October 20, 1961. 

PUBLICATION-----A paper entitled, "The Realities of Public Higher Education in 
Korea, 11 by c. w. Wood, appeared in the Journal of Higher Education, Vol. XXXII, 
No. 7, October, 1961. 
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